
From: John Ponath
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001-Application for Spacing
Date: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 03:39:51 PM

Sir:

John Ponath and Sally Ponath are opposed to the “Spacing” application filed by Snake River
Oil and Gas company. 

We understand this is the beginning of the process for integration or “forced pooling” of Idaho
property owners for oil and gas extraction on their property even if they did not sign a mineral
lease.

We love where we live and do not want to see the property values decrease due to oil and gas
extraction. Oil and gas extraction are potential risk to our domestic water well, air pollution
from the process, and noise of production and increase truck and auto traffic.

We understand that in 2018 a Federal Judge ruled these actions (that Snake River oil and Gas
are asking for) violated my constitutional rights as Idaho property owners.     

The application for “Spacing” is the first step to “forced pooling”.  Deny this request and stop
the process for further application for Oil & Gas extraction for other Oil and gas companies.

Sincerely,

John K. Ponath

Sally A. Ponath

26751 Harvey Road

Caldwell, Id 83607

Email: klein22418@gmail.com
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From: John Ponath
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Docket No. CC=2020-OGR-01-001-Appliction for Spacing
Date: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 03:50:46 PM

Sir:

John Ponath and Sally Ponath are opposed to the “Spacing” application filed by Snake River
Oil and Gas company. 

We understand this is the beginning of the process for integration or “forced pooling” of Idaho
property owners for oil and gas extraction on their property even if they did not sign a mineral
lease.

We love where we live and do not want to see the property values decrease due to oil and gas
extraction. Oil and gas extraction are potential risk to our domestic water well, air pollution
from the process, and noise of production and increase truck and auto traffic.

We understand that in 2018 a Federal Judge ruled these actions (that Snake River oil and Gas
are asking for) violated my constitutional rights as Idaho property owners.     

The application for “Spacing” is the first step to “forced pooling”.  Deny this request and stop
the process for further application for Oil & Gas extraction for other Oil and gas companies.

Sincerely,

John K. Ponath

Sally A. Ponath

26751 Harvey Road

Caldwell, Id 83607

Email: klein22418@gmail.com
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